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September 2024

What's up, Occoneechee
Lodge!
It's finally September, and
that means cooler weather
is just around the corner!
But what's so special about
the seasons changing? Fall
Fellowship, of course! Fall
Fellowship, which takes
place 9/20-9/22, is one of
the largest Lodge events of
the year! It's also one of
the last events of the
Lodge year, and the last
event with our current Key
11. At this event, we will
have a bunch of candidates
doing their Ordeal, Vigil
% Callouts, Service Projects,
Ceremonies, Dancing, the
Brotherhood Trail,
Thunderfest and of course
our Lodge Elections!
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If you did your Ordeal last
Fall Fellowship, or at Spring
Inductions this year, this will
be your first time getting to
vote in a Lodge Election!
Getting a voice in who serves
the Lodge for the next year
is incredibly important, so
let's talk about what the
elections look like. Friday
night at campfire, all the
Arrowmen running will
introduce themselves and give
a short speech. Then, on
Saturday they will all give
another speech about what
they're running for and why,
and afterwards is when
everyone can cast their vote.
Make sure to show up so you
vote and support the
Arrowmen running to serve
the Lodge for the next year!
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Side Notelll
On November 8-10, Cardinal District will
be hosting the very first ALL GIRLS
adventure camp! Troops, Crews, Ships,
and AOLs are invited to come out to
Durant for a weekend of fun! activities
include target sports, climbing, rank
advancement, scoutmaster sessions,
outdoor skills, team building, and morell
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